
 
 
  
 

 ​SJA Kindness Coin Challenge: 
PreK - Grade 5 

 
“Teach us to give and not to count the cost.”  

― ​Ignatius of Loyola 
 
We are excited that you are part of our new kindness campaign. You have just received 
5 ​ SJA Kindness Coins. The goal is to hand out ​one coin per month​ through June 2020 
to someone outside the SJA community. Each coin is to be given to a person that is 
doing something kind. It can be given to a coach for helping you. It can be given to a 
babysitter for creating awesome activities for you to do. The possibilities are endless! 
Our goal is to spread kindness and goodwill while giving you an opportunity to act out 
the SJA mission with your positivity and friendliness.  
 
We ask that parents and children hand the coins out together. Not only because we do 
not want the children approaching strangers, but it is also a great opportunity for both 
parent and child to act out the mission of kindness together.  
 
After you hand a coin out, feel free to go to Facebook and write a post using the 
hashtag ​#SJAKindnessCoinChallenge ​ saying when, where and why you handed the 
coin out. Please tag St. John’s Academy.   Each semester, we will enter all the posts into 
a drawing for a special prize. They will also be shared on our Facebook, Twitter, and 
Instagram pages.  
 
Facebook:​ www.facebook.com/StJohnsAcademyHillsdale 
 
Twitter: ​ @SJAHillsdale 
 
Instagram: ​ @saintjohnsacademy_nj 
 
We are excited about this journey this year as we promote the value of kindness in our 
community and beyond! 
 
 
With gratitude and enthusiasm, 
 
Principal Socha 
 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence 
460 Hillsdale Ave., Hillsdale, NJ 07642 · (201)664-6364 · sja-hillsdale.org 


